
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC ACCESS TO PARTICULAR MEETINGS NOTICE 
 
 
12 March 2021 
 
 
In accordance with Section 277 E (2) of the Local Government Regulation 2012, as chairperson 
of the Ordinary Meeting to be held 25 March 2021, it has been decided that this meeting will be 
closed to the public as it is not practicable for the public to attend the meeting due to health and 
safety reasons associated with the public health emergency involving COVID-19. 
 
For the information of the public, the meeting on 25 March 2021 will be available for real-time 
viewing or listening on the Sunshine Coast Regional Council website. 
 

 
 
MAYOR MARK JAMIESON  
Sunshine Coast Regional Council 
 
 
 
 


